
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF POMFRET 

 

Notice is hereby given that a certified copy of the audit of the Pomfret Fire District for 

the fiscal year ended June 30, 2022, prepared by Daniel R. Santos, CPA, LLC, 179B 

Hartford Pike, Dayville, Connecticut 06241, was filed in the Office of the Town Clerk of 

Pomfret on February 13, 2023.  In compliance with the requirements of section 7-394 of 

the Connecticut Statutes, said audit is on file for public inspection in said office at Five 

Haven Road, Pomfret Center, Connecticut.   

 

Dated at Pomfret, Connecticut    Cheryl A. Grist 

This 13th day of February 2023    Town Clerk of Pomfret 


